Membership Report for AGM 2023
In the last year we have lost five families and several individuals from our membership, mainly due to the children growing up and moving away, so making a total of 22 lapsed members
· Sadly we have lost Jenny Tennant, one of the most able orienteers of her age and in latter years a great volunteer.
· We welcome members who have re-joined:
Keith Bolling 
Brian Fletcher
· We also welcome new members that have joined us this year:
Doris Braukmann Pugsley from Dulverton
David Browne from Cheddon Fitzpaine
Jack Parish from Taunton
Lucas Gajic from Bridgwater
Sidney Vine from Wellington
Rebecca George and Harriet Grand from Ilminster
John and Tommy Greenhalgh from Chard
Paul Roberts from Chard
Tony Hampson from Bishops Lydeard
Dan and Charlie Devlin from Bishops Hull
Miranda and Tom Maybank from Ottery St. Mary
Mark and Dylan Goddard from Yeovil
Martin Fieldhouse from Dulverton
Rosalind Edward Amy and Adam Hardwick from North Curry
Christopher Middup from Trowbridge
Madox Winder from Burnham on Sea.
· Our total membership is now 111 (81 seniors, 30 juniors) 
which British Orienteering sees as:
· 46 Seniors, 23 Families, 4 Junior = 73 membership units
· British Orienteering has decided that it will extend the membership year to starting 1st September 2022 to 31st December 2023 as a ‘one-off’ offer.  So, if you are not a member, take advantage of this now!
Judy Craddock, Membership Secretary
